0000000000000000

Veek of:

Principal News

Greetings: It is hard to believe that we are already in the month of February. Our word of the month is responsible. It is important that our students show responsibility by showing up to class and completing work as assigned. We have several fun activities planned in the spring and I am looking for responsible students to participate. Thank you for all you do as parents to help us succeed. We will continue to work together to help your child succeed.

Reminders

VALENTINE'S DAY: The middle school will accept deliveries on Valentine's Day; all deliveries will need to be made by 1:00 to ensure they make it to the students by the end of the day. Please make sure deliveries are labeled with your child's first and last name, grade, and homeroom if they are in the 5th or 6th grade; deliveries should be brought to the middle school office entryway.

(Ontact Me

Middle School Office 479-965-7170



479-965-3376



Rachel.fisher@tigersmail.org

What We Are Learning

T.I.G.E.R. P.R.I.D.E. R-Responsible

Responsibility is having an obligation to do something, or having control over or care for someone, as part of one's job or role.

You are responsible for your actions.

Quote of the Month: It's only when you take responsibility for your life, that you discover how powerful you truly are! ~Allanah Hunt

By choosing to take responsibility for your life, you will immediately gain an increased power to achieve your greatest potential. ~ Skip Downing

News

7th and 8th Semi-Formal Dance March 3rd MS Cafeteria 7-9 pm

> "Winners never quit, and quitters never win." ~ Vince Lombardi

upcoming Events

February 4-11 Junior High District Basketball Tournament @ Cossatot February 14th Valentine's Day February 20th No School President's Day February 21st Parent/Teacher Conferences February 21-24 BOOK FAIR

> (Oming together is a beginning, Keeping together is progress. Working together is success. - Henry Ford